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Good evening Senator Carney, Representative Moonen and members of Joint 
Standing Committee on Judiciary.
My name is David Inger and I live in Yarmouth, Maine and 
I am a Family Physician and work for Maine Health.
I urge support for a waiting period for firearm purchases in Maine. Waiting periods 
aid public safety by allowing thorough background checks, preventing impulsive 
violence, and promoting responsible gun ownership. Despite potential opposition, 
prioritizing community safety is paramount. Please consider implementing this 
measure.
Sincerely, David Inger


